
YEAR 4 NEWSLETTER 

wb 19.11.18 

Year 3 Exercise Books 

We have your child’s Maths, Reading and Writing books from Year 3 and 

would like to send these home so that they can share their work for you. 

Please send your child into school with a carrier bag on Friday 30th 

November so that they are able to carry these home. 

Christmas Performance 

We have now started rehearsals for the Christmas Performance, which you 

are invited to come and watch on Monday 17th December at 9:30am. Most 

costumes will be provided by the school but your child has been told if 

they need to supplement their costume with an item from home e.g. a 

Christmas jumper for the narrators. Your child will soon we bringing home 

‘Twas the Night before Christmas’ to learn off-by-heart! 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evenings are on Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 28th November. Just 

a reminder that appointments will be held in our Junior Hall.  

Collection Contacts 

If your child is going home with someone who you did not list as a 

‘collection contact’ at the start of the school year, please can you either 

send in a note to the class teacher or phone the school office to inform us 

who your child is going home with and their relationship to the child.   

Optional Homework 

This half-term, our topic is called ‘Window on the World’ which explores 

the themes of human and physical geographical changes, pollution and 

climate change. We would like the children to find out more about how 

cities have changed in the last 50-100 e.g. Birmingham, Dubai, London, San 

Francisco etc. They can present their findings in their own way (a poster, 

booklet, information sheet, a story etc.) Please can children hand their 

work into their class teacher by the deadline of Tuesday 18th December. 

Thank you. Miss Willcox, Miss Wells and Miss Brown 
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